
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

September 14, 2020 4:33 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain 
in place. This includes outside visits only for our Terrace Independent Living Residents.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you to the “Kids Impact Community” organization and our contact 

Kitty Janus for impacting the youth in Milwaukee County in a positive way and 
sharing their “Lawn of Love” with Luther Manor. The Courtyard residents have 
already loved it since this went up over the weekend. We will move it around the 
campus between now and the end of the month, in case anyone forgot how loved 
they are! How could they forget after seeing this beautiful display! 
http://kicmke.org/ 

 

 
 

Campus Happenings 
● Reminder tomorrow, September 15th we are reopening the Park Terrace Dining 

Room for lunch and dinner for our Terrace Independent Living residents. 



 

Advanced reservations at the two seating times at both lunch and dinner are 
required.  
 
During the pandemic, we moved to meal delivery in all program areas. In the 
Terrace, residents circled their meal selection from a weekly calendar and the 
items were delivered. Now with the dining room opening, residents will select the 
meal and a dining time to reserve their spot at a table. They can coordinate 
reservation times with their friends, yet tables will only accommodate two per 
seating. We are hoping that the chance to see one another in the dining room 
and hallways will be a welcome experience while they take turns sitting with one 
another - two at a time. Residents can continue to select meals for delivery as 
well.   
 
In person dining, COVID style, is a new process and may be confusing as 
everyone adjusts. We hope providing you with the information helps you support 
your loved ones as they try this new option. If there are questions please let me 
know and we will work through any special requests or needs. Thank you as 
always for your partnership in helping your loved ones thrive, as best as possible 
under the COVID-19 conditions!  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


